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St. Charles County Park’s Haunted House Opens Oct. 24 & 25 in Dardenne Prairie  

 

 
St. Charles County, Missouri – Creepy creatures lurk around every corner at this year’s Night of Fright 
Haunted House in Dardenne Prairie! Nestled inside the recreation facility of St. Charles County’s Youth 
Activity Park (7801 Highway N, Dardenne Prairie, MO 63368), this scary place takes you through a maze of 
haunted rooms filled with frightful scenes! Open from dusk to 10 p.m. on Friday, Oct. 24, and Saturday, Oct. 
25, this house of horror is designed to entertain children ages 8 – 16. Admission to the haunted attraction is 
$5.  

For an additional $3 fee, stay until 10 p.m. and use the 33,000-square foot state-of-the-art skate park with 
competitive bowls, rails and ramps. The skate park is open to skateboards, rollerblades, bikes and scooters. 
An activity waiver must be completed for all guests using the skate park, and helmets are required.   

For more information about the Night of Fright Haunted House or the Youth Activity Park, contact 
636.561.4964. Please be aware that some crawling is required through the haunted house as well as the use 
of strobe lights and fog machines. 
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